
In collaboration with the Tracy Family Foundation  

and Partners in Mission, Quincy Notre Dame 

launched a long-range strategic plan in November to shape the 

future of QND. Partners in Mission will guide objectives, timelines, 

data aggregation and analysis. 

This opportunity allows QND to evaluate its current level 

of success to plan for a brighter future. As school leaders, 

it’s essential to hear from constituents to meet the needs of the 

students and families served.

This process will enable QND to establish goals in eight domains: 

Academics, Advancement, Catholic Identity, Enrollment, Facilities, 

Finance, Governance, and Student Life. A current member of 

the QND Board of Directors leads each domain. Domain chairs 

will guide this process with QND staff members and the  

long-range strategic planning steering committee. Their work  

will also include gathering input from students, parents, alumni,  

and community members.

QND’s tradition is over 156 years strong! The goal is simple –  

create and implement a visionary plan that charts the course for  

the school’s continued growth and success. Doing so will foster  

a vibrant future that remains focused on its mission, which states, 

“Founded on Catholic values, Quincy Notre Dame High School 

educates lifelong learners for lives of service.”

The goal is to have the new strategic plan confirmed by June 2024 

and implemented over the next several years.
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Today, Tomorrow, Together

Founded on Catholic values, QND educates 
lifelong learners for lives of service.
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QND hosted an AREA-WIDE MASS on September 27, 2023,  
with Quincy’s four Catholic elementary schools and St. Mary’s  

of Mt. Sterling. Bishop Thomas John Paprocki was the 
celebrant and was joined by more than 1,500 students, 

priests, faculty, family, and friends. 

John Cook ’65
John Cook graduated from 
Christian Brothers High School 
in 1965. He attended the 
University of Illinois, earned 
a bachelor’s in Engineering 
Physics, and attended grad 
school at U of I in Nuclear 
Engineering. John completed 
his master’s and was working 

toward a Ph.D. when the 
Vietnam War disrupted his 
plans. He signed up for the U.S. 
Naval Officer Candidate School 
(OCS). While at OCS, he was 
selected to be an instructor at 
the U.S. Naval Nuclear Power 
School (NPS), teaching officers 
and enlisted men about the 
operation of nuclear reactors 
aboard ships and submarines. 
While teaching at NPS, he 
attended night school at Golden 
University and received an MBA.

After four years in the Navy, 
John and his wife returned 
to Illinois, and he started 
working at the Clinton Nuclear 

Power Plant. He later worked 
at the Bruce Nuclear Plant in 
Ontario, Canada, advising plant 
managers on the safe operation 
of the four reactors there. 
They then moved in 2000 
to Vienna, Austria, where 
he served as Senior Nuclear 
Safety Officer with a United 
Nations Organization, the 
International Atomic Energy 
Agency (IAEA). He organized 
and led international teams 
of nuclear experts on safety 
inspections of nuclear power 
plants worldwide. After five 
years, they returned to Central 
Illinois, and he continued 
consulting in nuclear safety.

“The brothers at CBHS 
were an inspiration to me. 
Throughout my work, I enjoyed 
the wonderful and interesting 
people I met. I also appreciated 
that I was doing something to 
promote peace and safety,” 
states John. “In 2005, my last 
year with the IAEA, the IAEA 
organization was awarded the 
Nobel Peace Prize.”

After many years of living 
near Maroa, Ill., John and his 
wife Margie (Wisman) ’65 
moved to Florida in 2019. 
They have three children and 
seven grandchildren. 

Alumni Spotlight

QND RAIDER CUP The QND Community and House winners were named at the 2nd Annual Raider Cup in April 2023 
for the 2022-23 school year. The Community of Luke (left) and the House of St. Pantaleon (right) are pictured above. 

At the event, the four communities of Matthew, Mark, Luke, and John competed in various activities to earn points for their 
Houses and Communities. These points were added to those earned throughout the school year from attendance at various 
events, friendly gym and field competitions, GPA average, and more. 

“Our Catholic faith-based education at 
QND provided the spiritual and moral 
basis for our future lives in our families, 
as parents, and in the workplace. 

My English class at QND taught me 
to write, which aided greatly not only 
in college but in my career as an attorney. The Raider Pride 
school spirit gave us a competitive edge and taught us never 
to quit and to cherish the thrill of victory. Our hope is 
for the current and future generations to benefit from the 
same experiences.” – Steve Brooks ’78 

Stay connected with Quincy Notre Dame by visiting  
our website or following us on social media!

QUINCYNOTREDAME.ORG 
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QND welcomed students and chaperones from Germany to 
QND in April 2023, and then a group of QND students and 
chaperones visited them in Germany in June 2023.This ongoing 
partnership, supported by the German Sister City Program with 
Herford, Germany, provides students with a truly immersive 
experience with local host families.

This opportunity continues 
to produce long-lasting 
friendships between the 
schools, families, and 
communities on both sides  
of the ocean. 

Pictured right: QND students and chaperones at the Lorelei 
near Sankt Goarshansen, Germany. Below: German and QND 
students enjoyed their time together at QND. 

QND ALL-STATE 
MUSICIANS

Three Quincy Notre Dame 
students were named 2024 
Illinois All-State Musicians. 
Auditions held throughout the 
state involved nearly 300 Illinois high schools. Pictured left to  
right are this year’s musicians: 

Aly Young Senior, All-State Chorus, Soprano

Paul Steinkamp Senior, All-State Band, Trumpet

Cayson Peters Junior, All-State Honors Chorus, Bass

QND GERMAN PARTNERSHIP
“QND was a fundamental 
part in shaping me into  
who I am today. Four 
years in such a strong, 
family-like environment 
made it hard to leave, but 
I took the skills I learned 
there and applied them 
each day since, enabling 
me to pursue the future 
I have always dreamed of 
and prayed for.” 

– Autumn Sturhahn ’18

QND students welcomed their 
grandparents and other special 
guests to the Solemnity of  
the Immaculate Conception 
Mass on December 8, 2023. 
It was wonderful seeing QND 
generations celebrate together.

RAIDER ROADSHOW 
The QND Marching Band, Pommers, and Cheerleaders visited 

Quincy’s Catholic elementary schools on October 5, 2023.
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Canstruction Food Drive 
QND students, staff, and families collected over 8,600 non-
perishable food items during its annual Food Drive throughout 
October and November 2023. The QND Kindness Club sponsors  
the QND Food Drive to benefit Quincy Catholic Charities. 

The Food Drive culminated 
with the 2nd Annual QND 
“Canstruction” event on 
November 9. At the event, 
students used the donated food 
items to build a structure on the 
gym floor within a 30-minute 
time frame. Each of the 16 
QND student houses created a 
structure in hopes of winning  
the contest and earning points 
for their respective house. 

Guest judges scored the structures based on ingenuity, attention 
to detail, and first impression. It was a fun way to show the school’s 
Raider Pride and give back to the community. 

Pictured above is this year’s winner: the House of Joan of Arc with 
their “Feed the World” design. 

“I am fortunate to be the product of Catholic faith-based education from kindergarten through  
a bachelor’s degree in Quincy. It has been my privilege to witness Christian Brothers and Notre 
Dame, through the leadership of inspired and inspiring generations, produce the shining model  
of Catholic education that is Quincy Notre Dame.” – Frank Arnold ’63 

John Kapp ’91 
John Kapp has spent his 
entire career as an Aerospace 
Engineer for Boeing Space 
Mission Systems in Los Angeles 

(formerly Hughes Space and 
Communications). He graduated 
from the University of Illinois 
with a Bachelor’s in Mechanical 
Engineering and then earned a 
Master of Science in Mechanical 
Engineering from UCLA. 

As an aerospace engineer, 
John’s group designs flight 
software for communications 
satellites, particularly the 
software responsible for 
allowing the satellite to operate

autonomously with minimal 
interaction from the customer 
operators on Earth. After living 
in Los Angeles for 10 years, 
John and his family moved back 
to Quincy, and he has been 
working remotely for the past 
18 years. John states, “The 
part of my job that I enjoy the 
most is when our satellites 
are launched into orbit when 
I travel back to L.A., and we 
perform deployments and test 
the satellite in orbit from our 

mission control center before 
handing it over to the customer 
for operations.”

John and his wife Sara (Ebbing) 
’92 reside in Quincy and have 
been married for 26 years.  
They have two sons, Colby 
’19 and Braden ’23, and one 
daughter, Avery, a junior at 
QND. “I feel QND did a great 
job preparing me and my wife 
for college and has done the 
same for our children.”

Alumni Spotlights

Homecoming ParadeEra Day Christmas Concert 3D Design Class

QND STUDENT LIFE



Hilary Obert ’09
Hilary Obert enjoys working 
in a high-paced, competitive, 
and ambiguous environment 
as a Team Physical Therapist 
at Seattle Sounders Football 
Club in Seattle, Wash. After 
graduating from QND in 
2009, Hilary attended Saint 
Louis University and received 
her Bachelor’s in Exercise 
Science and Doctorate in 
Physical Therapy. She then 
completed the MVP Physical 
Therapy Sports Residency 
Program in Seattle. 

As a Team Physical Therapist 
for the Seattle Sounders, Hilary 
contributes and manages team

activation sequences, daily 
manual therapy and treatment 
prep for first-team players, and 
manages gym phase rehab 
for injured athletes. “I get to 
work with elite athletes, day in 
and day out, where I can work 
to keep players available for 
selection and healthy,” states 
Hilary. “To some, they see it as 
just a game, but this is many  
of the players’ livelihood, 
how they feed and support 
their families. Working in a 
sport like soccer, I am able to 
interact and meet people from 
all walks of life and come into 
contact with people from many 
different countries and cultures. 
Winning the MLS Cup in 
2019, celebrating with my

sister and brother-in-law,  
and watching an injured  
player return from an ACL 
surgery are memories that 
will last a lifetime.”

Hilary has six siblings, all QND 
graduates, and is the daughter 
of John ’80 and Michelle 
(Peters) ’81 Obert. She credits 
her time at QND as a big 
part of her successes. “Life at 
QND impacted my life both 
professionally and personally. 
I learned the importance 
of competition and hard 
work from an early age,” says 
Hilary. “Whether watching the 
older Lady Raiders for years as 
an adolescent or competing 
myself, I learned what it meant 
to lose, what it meant to 

fail, and how to create goals 
and work hard to achieve 
them. Playing alongside my 
friends and sisters and having 
the support of my parents, 
grandparents, and younger 
siblings was an awesome 
experience. Quincy Notre Dame 
will always be home.”
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RAIDERS GIVE BACK

Supporters celebrated together 
at the QND Extravaganza  
on November 17, 2023, to  

raise money for QND students.  
The QND MUSIC DEPARTMENT enjoyed a trip to  

New Orleans, La., in February 2023.

“QND helps form the conscience of 
each student who passes through its 
walls. In today’s challenging world,  
I routinely return to these lessons 
and the values I learned at QND for 
strength. Lessons about what truly 

matters: our relationship with God and our sisters and 
brothers in Christ. ” – Alex Kasparie ’09 

QND students and chaperones attended the National Catholic 
Youth Conference in Indianapolis on November 16-19, 2023.

QND is proud to celebrate  
Catholic Schools Week  
January 28 – February 3.

Catholic Heart WorkcampKey Club & Salvation Army Sophomore Service Day Football Food Donations 
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1966

1968

1978

1983

1973

REUNIONS
AND CELEBRATIONS

Have a reunion or event you’d like to share? Email Stacey Staff ’87 at sstaff@QuincyNotreDame.org.
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1988

2003

2008

Class of 2023 Accomplishments 

	 110	 QND 2023 Graduates

	100%	 Graduation Rate

	 14	  Illinois State Scholars

	 54	  National Honor Society Students

	 31	  �Academic Excellence Awards  
4.0 GPA or higher

	 19	  �President’s Award for Educational Excellence  
Based on GPA and Percentile in Math & Reading

	 63	  �Society for Academic Achievement  
3.5 GPA or higher

	 34	  Student Athlete Signings

	 3	 All-State Musicians

	 8	 Eagle Scouts

The Class of 2023 qualified for more than $11 million in 
academic, athletic, trade, and performing arts scholarships.

They provided more than 2,000 hours of volunteer work  
and community service during their senior year. 

Former QND Band Director  
Pam Potter ’61 visited  
The Sarah Community in 
Bridgeton, Mo., with the 
Heidelberg Band and was  
happy to see Sr. Jeanette 
Feldott, beloved former QND 
staff member.

The Schuering boys enjoyed the 
38th Annual QND Foundation 
Scholarship Golf Tournament 
on September 18, 2023. 

Left to right: David Schuering ’88, 
Jim Schuering ’82, Ed Schuering 
’52 and Mike Schuering ’76

1998
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GIRLS BASKETBALL The 2022-23 team finished 3rd at the IHSA 
Class 2A State Tournament.

BASEBALL The 2023 team finished 3rd at the IHSA Class 2A 
State Tournament.

QND SPORTS HOME OF THE RAIDERS

POM PON The 2022-23 squad placed 1st in the state at the Class 
1A Illinois Drill Team Association Competition.

BOYS GOLF 2023 team  
6th place at the IHSA Class  

1A State Tournament

Beau Eftink Sophomore,  
2nd place: IHSA Boys Golf  
Class 1A State Tournament

Marco Cucuk ’23
Boys Tennis 

12th place finish

Morgan Zanger & Kaitlyn Brown 
Juniors, Girls Tennis Doubles  

State Appearance 

Congratulations to the newest members of the Quincy Notre 
Dame Hall of Fame. Each inductee embodies the school’s mission. 

If you would like to submit a nomination, contact Bill Connell, 
QND athletic director, at (217) 223-2509 or bconnell@qndhs.org.

Rachel (Powers)  
Stuckman ’10  

Girls Golf 

Jordan (Frericks)  
Kvitle ’13  

Girls Basketball

2004 Football Team  
IHSA Class 4A Semi-Final Team 

Jack Cornell ’07 
Football 

John Sparrow ’95 
Football

Tom Vanderbor 
Meritorious Service

HALL OF FAME 

2023

IN LOVING MEMORY of Tucker Tollerton ’23
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Providing the Means to Keep Tuition Affordable
QUINCY NOTRE DAME FOUNDATION

Message from Executive Director

As we reflect on the past year, we are encouraged 
that we celebrated many positive events. One of 
our biggest successes of 2023 was the QND Fund 
Drive, the most important fundraiser of Quincy 
Notre Dame. 

Another celebration of success is the continued growth of our 
alumni support through class scholarships. These scholarships are 
a collective way for an entire class to pay it forward to the next 
generation. In 2010, the QND Foundation had 10 class scholarships 
valued at $65,000. Fast-forward to 2023, the Foundation manages 
over 25 class scholarships valued at over $458,000.

It takes $10,000 to establish a class scholarship, and the largest 
monetary valued class scholarship is the Class of 1964, followed 
by the Class of 1971 and 1981. With your continued support and 
investment in the students of Quincy Notre Dame, we can continue 
to make a difference by keeping a QND education as affordable 
as possible.

Thank you for supporting QND’s mission! We look forward to  
a prosperous 2024 and wish you and your family a happy New Year!

Kurt Stuckman ’91 QND Foundation Executive Director 

kstuckman@QuincyNotreDame.org | (217) 224-2598 

RAIDER PRIDE PLANNED GIVING SOCIETY

The Raider Pride Planned Giving Society was established in 2016 to honor individuals who have shown uncommon commitment to Quincy 
Notre Dame in the form of a planned gift. Donors who arrange to benefit QND through planned gifts provide transformational support, 

enabling our high school to continue secondary Catholic education to future generations.

John Anderson ’55* 
Tom ’69 & Jo Arnold
Esther Baker*

JoAnn Bauer ’69
Mary Jane Bauer ’66
Paul Bauer ’76 
Reverend Roy Bauer*

Betty Bernzen ’36* 
Mark Blickhan ’75* 
Fred (Herr) Bloss
John Bunting*

Patrick ’02 & Brooke Cook
James ’50* & Dorothy (Geise)  

’50* Costigan
Kent ’81 & Chriss Cudney
Isabella Daly*

Alice V. (Musholt) Dempsey ’40*

Rita Eberle ’48*

Florence (Mast) Ehrhardt ’34*

Monsignor Leo Enlow
Jim ’58* & Connie  

(Kuhlman) ’58 Fischer
Melvin Frericks ’63*

Catherine Gerding ’37*

Kenneth Gibson ’56*

Jim Goerlich ’85
Virginia Greving ’45*

Martha Habben*

Henry & Alice Hagedorn
Kenneth Heinze ’53*

Ed Hinkamper ’57*

Ric ’81 & Monica (Briddle)  
’82 Hinkamper

Mary (Michel) Keefe ’45*

Jean Killelea*

Dorothy Kinscherf*

Al Knepler ’67 
Reverend Don Knuffman*

Monsignor Michael Kuse ’59
Jerry ’64 & Betty LeSeure
John ’45* & Connie* Liesen
Charles Lugo*

Leo* & Irene* Mast
Mike ’81 & Patty McCaughey
Michael ’65 & Lucinda (Awerkamp) 

’67 McClain
Arlene Middendorf ’45*

Dr. Robert* & Shirley Murphy
Eric & Tracy (Zuspann) ’92 Orne
Mary Prior*

Kathleen (Klues) Putnam ’65*

Sam* & Pat* Rinella
Mark & Susan (Howell) Schmitz
Herman Schneidman*

The Honorable Richard Scholz ’46*

Alois Schulte Jr.*

Jeanne Smith ’71 & Deborah Franke

John & Karen (Jansen) ’66* Spring
Drs. Jim ’71 & Susan Stegeman
Byron Stickler*

Roger ’71 & Kathy (Ohnemus)  
’71 Stuckman

Grant* & Georgeanne* Sturhahn
Larry ’53 & Mary (Behrensmeyer) 

’54* Talken
Frederick Thomas ’42*

Joann (Pape) Thrasher ’50*

Anna Mae Timpe*

Reverend Kenneth Venvertloh ’57*

Steve Volm ’59
Jean Walton*

Ruth Welchert*

Irma Winter*

Lester Zwick*

*deceased

“QND had a tremendous impact on our lives. We are grateful for our teachers, coaches, 
and staff during our time at QND. It gave us a solid foundation for both our life and 
faith journey. 

We look forward to our son having the same opportunities as we had when he is able to 
join the QND family. We are proud to be Raiders for Life!”

– Connor ’11 and Hannah (Witte) ’12 Cramsey
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Peter V. Affre 
Steve Akers 
Tom & Joyce Alford 
Vickie Arnold 
Thomas and Bette Awerkamp 
Daniel R. Barry 
Mike Barton 
Father Roy Bauer 
Harold & Marilyn Bertrand 
Joseph M. Blickhan 
Mark A. Blickhan 
Becky (Postle) Bliefnick 

Memorial Nursing 
Fred G. & Wilma E. Bloss 
Frederick W. Bloss
Mark E. Bocke 
Bodley Lodge #1 Masonic
Kathryn (Koehler) Bollack
Bozarth Family 
Charles R. & Carolyn A. Briddle 
Albert & Nelle Bruce 
Paul Brown-Janise Denton 
John Bunting 
Class of 1946 
Class of 1947 Korean War Veterans 
Class of 1957 
Class of 1959 
Class of 1960 
Class of 1961 
Class of 1962 
Class of 1964 
Class of 1965 
Class of 1966 
Class of 1967 
Class of 1968 
Class of 1969 
Class of 1970 
Class of 1971 
Class of 1972 
Class of 1973 
Class of 1974 
Class of 1975 
Class of 1976 
Class of 1978
Class of 1979 
Class of 1980 
Class of 1981 
Class of 1984/Joe Hoebing
Class of 1987 

Class of 1989 
Class of 1990 
Richard & Elizabeth Cox 
Sherrie Craven 
Ron & Dorothy Cudney 
Isabelle Daly 
Robert R. Deters Math 
Willard R. Detrick 
Charles DeVilbiss 
Mandi Dickerman
Dickson/Koester 
Dittmeyer-McElyea Engineering 
Roger & Leola Ehrhardt 
John & Jeanette Ehrhart
Richard & Betty Ehrhart 
Madonna Eversman 
Jim & Peggy Finigan 
First Generation Raider 
Jerome C. Fischer Fine Arts 
Robert G. & Louise A. Fischer 
Jim Freiburg 
Albert & Pauline Frericks 
Eugene “Grover” Frericks
Terri Frericks Memorial 
Ben & Phyllis L. Giannell 
Lawrence H. & Thomas L. Gramke 
Timothy L. Haley 
Don & Carol (Schildt) Harvey 
Zak Haubrich 
Francis & Alma Haugh Family 
Judy & Rick Haugh 
Ray & Lenore Heilmann 
Heintz Electric Company 
Merle & Joan Hellhake 
Donald & Mary Ann Henke 
Laura (Schuering’77) Henke Nursing 
Patrick Hibbeler 
Edward C. Hinkamper
Ronald W. Hinkamper 
Alex J. Hoffman 
Good & Faithful Servant Award  

in memory of Allison Holbrook
Hopkins-Zwick Book 
Albert “Butch” & Evelyn Jansen 
Lawrence & Anna Jochem 
Johannes/Lammers Family
Jerome & Wilma Kalmer 
Wilfred & Connie Kaltenbach 
Richard W. & Nancy A. Kamphaus

John & Deanne Keating Family 
Jill (Hull) Kelly Nursing 
Norman Kemner 
Ted Kemner Architectural Award
Mary Lou Kent 
Don S. & Marian F. Kesler 
Beverly and William Killen
Donald & Mary Klapprott
Roy & Verda Klues Raider 

Pride Award
Fred W. Koch Lions Club Fund
Katie Kroeter Memorial Scholarship
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Kuhn 
Greg & Joyce Kuse Family 
Msgr. Michael Kuse 
Larue-Cavanaugh 
Thomas “T. J.” Lavery 

Erudite Student 
Jack & Sharon Mackenzie 
John Maguire Family 
Walter Mast 
Luke Mayfield 
Rev. Gerald McCaughey 
Elmo “Mac” and Marge McClain 
Michael (’65) & Lucinda 

Awerkamp (’67) McClain 
Thomas E. McElyea Science 
Henry P. & Frederick A. McLaughlin 
Daniel J. & Maxine McLaughlin 
Bishop Joseph McNicholas 
Messick Family Foundation
Brett A. Miller Memorial 
Robert J. & Helen L. Miller 
Monroe 
Mother Dennis Foundation 
Jane (Siepker) Nolan (1955) 
David Adam Oakley 
Lisa Oakley 
Marjorie Ott
Martin (Marty) E. Peters 
Dean & Dee Phillips 
Emily Powers Berryman 
Howard & Joanne Powers 
Rachel Powers Stuckman 
Maude Jarboe Pratt 
Doc & Regina Preston 
Kathy Ann Klues Putnam 
QND Legends 
Melvin & Lucille Rakers

John T. & Mildred Reardon 
Richard K. Reis 
Sam & Patricia Rinella 
Mike and Laura Rokita 
Kyle David Russell 
St. Dominic Academic 
Fred C. & Norma Scharnhorst 
Robert & Joanne Schlepphorst
Dorothy Schlipman 
Herman & Venita Schneidman 
Scholz 
Charles A. & Nancy Scholz PMO 
Ed & Carolyn Schuering Family 
Gene & Becky Siebers 
Steve Siebers 
Jeff & Theresa Spear 
John & Dode Spring 
Karen (Jansen) Spring Healthcare 
Stadler Family 
David & Patricia Stegeman Family 
Leo & Marilyn Stegeman 
Lawrence F. & Anita Virginia 

Steinkamp & Family
Byron C. Stickler 
Thomas & Barbara Strieker Family 
Sturhahn Jewelers 
Robert Terstriep Family 
Frederick “Fritz” L. Thomas 
Fr. Augustus Tolton 
Town & Country Midwest 
Dr. James & Norma Tushaus 
Dick & Paula Tushaus 
Derek J. (DJ) Venvertloh 
Ferd & Betty Venvertloh 
LeRoy Venvertloh & Family Science 
WCU/John A. Spring Award  

for Excellence
Sharon Waterkotte 
William & Margaret Weckbach 
Eric Weiman Passion for Life
Connie Niemann Wheeler 
Keith A. Wiemelt QND Band 
Mark A. & Karen J. Wiewel Band 
Ted and Pat Willer 
Bob & Judy Winking
Karen Zopf 
Dale & Shirley Zuspann 

QUINCY NOTRE DAME SCHOLARSHIPS

The QND Foundation manages over 185 scholarships. Endowed scholarships last in perpetuity and are a great way to continue  
the legacy of a loved one, class, or family. Contact Kurt Stuckman in the Foundation office at (217) 224-2598 for more information.

Scholarship Highlight: Richard K. Reis Scholarship

The Richard K. Reis Scholarship was started in 2021 to honor the life and legacy of QND legend Rich 
Reis. Rich was the head of maintenance at QND from 1980 until his retirement in 2018. This is a special 
scholarship, not only because of the man behind it but because it is the first-ever trade scholarship 
at QND. Rich recognized that the trades are vital to our community and felt giving students the 
opportunity to go into the trades was important. Rich’s family decided to begin this scholarship to 
honor and give back to the students who meant so much to him and to carry on his legacy. 

“QND was like family to our dad. He built many lasting relationships with people that he met through QND. Both of his sons, 
Randy ’89 and Richie ’89, as well as two grandsons, Andrew ’13 and Evan ’18, graduated from QND. It was a very special place to  
all of them. Rich was a talented person, a jack of all trades, and a master of many. He was a hard worker and instilled that in his 
children and grandchildren. He gave his time, talent, and treasure to many people and organizations during his lifetime. We wanted 
this scholarship and its purpose to serve as a reminder of who he was as a person and his many talents.” – Rich’s Family
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RAYMOND E. HEILMANN LEGACY SOCIETY

Mr. & Mrs. Terry Amburn
Anonymous
Frank & the late Vickie Arnold
Mr. Bill Awerkamp
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Awerkamp
Mr. & Mrs. John Bachmann
Mr. Thomas J. Benjamin
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Bergman
Bergman Nurseries
Mr. Robert Bergman
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Bickhaus
Blessing Health System
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Blickhan
Mr. Fred Bloss
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Boll
Mr. & Mrs. Adam Bowles
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Brennan
Mrs. Carolyn Briddle
Mr. Bruce Broemmel
Mrs. Judy Broemmel
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Buckley
Cann Productions
Mr. & Mrs. Clayton Cawthon
Mr. & Mrs. James Citro
Mrs. Lois Claiborne-Peters
Mr. & Mrs. Dave Clarke
Columbia Orthopedic Group
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Cornell
Mr. & Mrs. John Cornell
Craig Industries
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Deering
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Deters
Mr. & Mrs. Robert DeVries
Mr. Brad & Dr. Gina Dietrich
Mr. Paul Dwyer
Mr. & Mrs. John Ehrhart
Mr. & Mrs. Spike Ehrhart
Mrs. Joann Eisenhart
Dr. & Mrs. Michael Eling
Mr. Paul Eling
Msgr. Leo Enlow
Mrs. Ella Jean Evans
Mr. & Mrs. George Eversman
First Bankers Trust Company
Fischer Builders

Mrs. Marydine Frankenhoff
Mr. Tom Geise
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Genenbacher
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Grawe
Gray Hunter Stenn, LLP
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Green
Gully Transportation
Mr. & Mrs. Darrell Hanna
Ms. Ann Haugh
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Haugh
Mrs. Janet Hayman
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Hellhake
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Henke
Mr. & Mrs. Ric Hinkamper
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Holzgrafe
Mrs. Florence Horman
Mrs. Linda Howe
Mrs. Monica Huff
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Humphrey
Ms. Janet Hutmacher
Mr. & Mrs. Dale Inman
Interstate Carrier Xpress Inc
J2 Family Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Jackson
Mr. & Mrs. David P. Keck
Keck Heating & Air Conditioning
Mr. & Mrs. Ron Kelly
Mr. & Mrs. Jon Kies
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Kirlin
Mr. Alan Knepler & Dr. Coletta Miller
Mr. James Knepler
Dr. & Mrs. Jason Knuffman
Mr. Marvin Knuffman
LTC & Mrs. Ray Koenig
Kohl Wholesale
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Krogman
In memory of Thomas J. Kuhn
Msgr. Michael Kuse
Mr. & Mrs. John R. Lammers
Mrs. Sharon Lauer
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lavery
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Ley
Mr. Carlos & Mrs. Kay Lobo
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lucchetti
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Ludwig

Mrs. Jane Luke 
Mr. & Mrs. David Lunt
Mr. & Mrs. Nathan Lunt
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Maas
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Maas
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Marcolla
Ms. Susan Mast
Judge & Mrs. William Mays
Mr. & Mrs. Mike McCaughey
Mr. & Mrs. Mike McClain
Mr. Jeff McClean
Mr. & Mrs. James McDowell
Mr. Thomas McElyea
Mr. & Mrs. Kent McGinnis
Mrs. Rebecca McLean
McNay Truckline
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey McPherson
Mercantile Bank
Mr. & Mrs. William Metzinger
Dr. & Mrs. George Meyer
Dr. Kevin Meyer
Mr. Ted Meyer
Midas Auto Service
Mrs. Lydia Miller
Mrs. Mary Monckton-Blickhan
Mr. Frank Musholt
Mr. David Neiswender
Mrs. Rose Marie Nesbit
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Niemann Jr
Ms. Lynn Niewohner
Mr. & Mrs. J. Ryan Norton
Mrs. Mary Oakley
Mr. Ralph Oakley
Mrs. Signe Oakley
Mr. & Mrs. John Obert
Mrs. Stephanie & the late 

John Ohnemus
Mr. Dan Oliver
Mr. Joseph Padavic
Mr. & Mrs. James Palmer
Mr. & Mrs. Cory Peter
Mr. & Mrs. Bo Peters
Peters Heating & Air Conditioning
Mr. Todd Petersen
Poage Auto Plaza

Quincy Recycle, Inc. 
Dr. & Mrs. Louis Quintero
Dr. & Mrs. Louis J. Quintero
Mr. & Mrs. David Reis
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Reis
Ms. Linda K. Rull
Mr. E. Eugene Sandifer
Mr. Stanley Schardon
Mr. & Mrs. James Schlepphorst
Mr. & Mrs. Francis Schulte
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Sedovic
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Semerad
Mr. & Mrs. Myrl Shireman
Mr. Anthony Siebers
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Siebers
Mrs. Jane Siepker Nolan
Sisbro Inc
Mrs. Patricia Sloan
Jeanne Smith & Deborah Franke
Mr. & Mrs. H. Scott Smith 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Sparrow
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Stamerjohn
Mr. Michael Stark
State Street Bank & Trust 
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Steinkamp
Ms. Judith Steinkamp
Mr. & Mrs. Bryan Stokes
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Talken
Mr. Larry Talken
Mrs. Elizabeth Topf
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Tracy
Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Tushaus
Mr. Thomas K. Tushaus
Mr. & Mrs. Dale Venvertloh
Mr. & Mrs. Kyle Venvertloh
Dr. & Mrs. Cletus Wagner
Mr. James Waterkotte
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Wavering
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Weise
Mr. & Mrs. D.A. Weibring
Western Catholic Union
Mr. & Mrs. Brad Wiewel
Mr. & Mrs. David Winking
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Wittland

The Raymond E. Heilmann Legacy Society honors Ray for the years of support and dedicated service given to QND and the Quincy Community 
exemplifying what living the Catholic faith means. By donating a gift of $1,000 or more to the QND Fund Drive, the following are 2023 members. 

QND Fund Drive Success 

On October 20, 2023, the Quincy Notre Dame 
Foundation announced that the 2023 QND 
Fund Drive raised $560,832 in gifts and pledges, 
exceeding its goal by more than $90,000.

The QND Fund Drive keeps tuition affordable by 
paying a portion of the school’s operating expenses 
to close the gap between the cost to educate and 
student tuition. The campaign also provides financial 
assistance to students. Over the past 46 years, 
the Fund Drive has raised more than $18 million. 
The drive was led by co-chairpersons Scott Smith 
and Brian Dreier ’89.

“The QND Fund Drive is critical to our students’ successful, faith-based education,” said Brian Dreier. 
“Through the generosity of our donors, we help ensure that QND and its students will have a bright 
future ahead.”

2023 HIGHLIGHTS

$17,000  
in new gifts 

$61,000  
in increased donor  

gifts from 2022

�� 65%  
of gifts came  
from alumni



SEND US YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS!
Stay connected to receive quarterly eNewletters by submitting an email 

address to Stacey Staff ’87 at sstaff@QuincyNotreDame.org.

Visit QuincyNotreDame.org to find more details about class reunions, 
update your alumni information, donate online or follow us on social media.

IT’S OUR MISSION
Founded on Catholic values, Quincy Notre Dame High School 

educates lifelong learners for lives of service.
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For more information, call (217) 224-2598  
or visit our website at QuincyNotreDame.org.

MOVING? LET US KNOW, TOO!
Please remember to include QND on your change of address  
notification list when moving so that we may update our records  
and continue sending the Reunion newsletter to you.

Newsletter designed by: Jenny Terstriep ’98 
jt Creative Solutions

REUNI N

Follow us on social media

QND Website Venmo

IT’S EASIER THAN EVER TO DONATE!
Scan the codes to give to QND! 

PayPal

“EVERYBODY WINS” MEGA RAFFLE  
Tickets go on sale April 4th!  

Check the QND website for details. 

QND REUNION NEWS | PUBLISHED FOR ALUMNI & FRIENDS | QUINCYNOTREDAME.ORG

SAVE THE DATE 
QND Spring Show 

March 14-16, 2024


